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The Louisiana Polygraph Board met on the above date and location for the Second quarter of 2021, the following issues were addressed.





            Call to order 10:00 AM


            Present were 


	Chairman Kevin Ducote


	Vice Chairman Don Zuelke


	Member Calvin Bowden


	Member Danielle Blanchard


	Member Larry Carroll


	Administrator R. Bordelon





	


1, A copy of the previous meetings minutes was distributed and reviewed. A motion was made by Member Zuelke to accept the report, was seconded by Member Bowden and was passed. 





2. Bordelon presented the board with the current financial report, a motion to accept the report was made by Chairman Ducote and seconded by Member Blanchard the report was accepted and placed into record.





3. The Board held annual elections of Officers Chairman Ducote and Vice Chair Zuelke were nominated by Member Bowden and were unopposed, they were selected unanimously to remain in their current positions. It was discussed and unanimously agreed to leave the position of Secretary / Treasurer open at the present time.





4. Member Blanchard requested open discussion on financial support of instate continuing education training presented by the Louisiana Polygraph Association. 


The association intends to contract Patrick O’Burke of Excalibur Polygraph of San Antonio Texas to provide training. The Board discussed cost, venue and curriculum. Chairman Ducote made a motion for the expenditure, seconded by Member Bowden the Board unanimously voted to fund this training.
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